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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 18th November we will be joining in the nationwide 
fundraising efforts for Children in Need.  

This year, the children can come to school wearing anything with ‘Spots’. 

On the day, we are going to be collecting £1 donations that will go 
towards the Children in Need fundraising efforts. 

We can't wait to see what you will be wearing! 

There will be an exciting geocaching pop-up session for years 1 – 6 in 
which children will be following a map around the school finding codes 
hidden at various points around the site.  There will also be games for 
them to play as they discover the hidden message they are trying to 
decode.  If children wold like to take part in the geocaching pop-up 
session they will need to bring in an additional £1 donation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lucy Blackmore 
Headteacher 
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